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October 2011
Dear Friend

Re: ‘What did you learn at school today’ project

[image: image3.png]100

years




The Alliance for Inclusive Education (ALLFIE) is working together with the British Library to record the educational experiences of disabled people over the last 100 years. 
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We want to interview at least 50 disabled people and record a wide range of experiences of education so that we can reflect these experiences with the changes in society over this time. To ensure we get a wide range we would like you to tell us more about yourself. Our interviewers are all disabled people.
If you are interested in being part of this exciting project then please answer as many of the questions attached as you feel able too. 

[image: image6.png]


The interviews will be carried out over the next 18 months beginning in late November 2011. 
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We will aim to meet the access needs of all interviewers and interviewees. 
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We think most interviews will be carried out at the home of the interviewee. However if this is not possible we hope to arrange an alternative venue. 
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            We will cover agreed expenses. 

We may not be able to interview everybody who responds due to time and budget limitations. However, we will let you know whether or not we are able to interview you.
Thank you for your interest in this exciting project which will help increase the information available about disabled people’s lives and history.
With best wishes 


Tara Flood
Director  
THE ALLIANCE FOR INCLUSIVE EDUCATION


Campaigning to end segregation within the education system


Registered Office:     336 Brixton Road, London, SW9 7AA Tel: 020 7737 6030    Email: info@allfie.org.uk  


 Website: www.allfie.org.uk   Company No: 5988026   Charity number: 1124424   Registered in England
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